
 

 

 

 

Notice of New Greenwich, CT Office Opening 
 

We are delighted to inform you that our new office located at 130 Mason Street, Suite 102, 
Greenwich, CT 06830 is expected to open on or shortly after October 15, 2025, at 9 am.  
All in-person teller services will be available to you at this new and convenient location by 
appointment. Enjoy ground-level access with both public and private parking just steps from 
Greenwich Avenue. 

With the new office opening, in-person teller services at 3 Greenwich Office Park, Suite 
250, Greenwich, CT 06831 will transition to the new location; in-person services will no 
longer be available at the previous location. 

Please continue to mail deposits and loan payments to: 
 
3 Greenwich Office Park  
Suite 250  
Greenwich, CT 06831   

We look forward to servicing all your banking needs from our new location soon. 

Questions? 

We are here for you. Please reach out with any questions at 203.413.9300. 

Thank you, 

Fieldpoint Private 

 


